
 

If you have a disability that requires reasonable accommodations to participate in the above meeting, please call  
665-7550 by 8:30 AM the day before the meeting and we will provide reasonable assistance for you. 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE OF MEETING 

Community Discussion:  EPA’s Proposed “Clean Power Plan” 
Potential Impact on Electricity Cost and Reliability 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that JEA will host a community discussion on the EPA’s 
Proposed Clean Power Plan’s Potential Impact on Electricity Cost and Reliability. The 
symposium will be held on September 25, 2014 from 8:30 am – 12:00 pm at the 
Jacksonville Main Library, 303 N. Laura Street, Jacksonville, FL 32202. 
 
To learn more visit:  jea.com/EPA-Community Discussion 
 
Please contact Melissa Charleroy at 665-7313 if you need additional information. 
 
 


